
Application for Nomination 
as a Delegate to the CUC Annual Conference and Meeting in Hamilton 

May 2018 
 

 
At the February 25th Annual General Meeting, this congregation’s members will elect up to four 
delegates to represent GRU at the national meeting at McMaster University in Hamilton in May 
2018.  Delegates will be expected to attend and vote at all sections of the CUC Annual Meeting on 
Friday, May 18, participate in the ensuing conference over that weekend, and report to the 
congregation about their experience.  The Board will provide up to four delegates grants of 
approximately $1000 each to defray the cost of travel, registration, and accommodation.  Receipts are 
required for expenses to be reimbursed. 
 
 
Name: 
 
 
Phone and email: 
 
 
Number of years as a member of GRU: 
 
 
Number of years identifying as a Unitarian: 
 
 
 
Please list your involvement in this congregation over the past year (this may include attendance, 
committees, leadership, group participation, volunteerism): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In a sentence or two, please explain why you are interested in attending this CUC meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 


